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Greetings! 

I hope this edition of the HallManac finds you having a wonderful semester at NSU!  We are glad to 

have you with us in the halls and hope you’re enjoying life on campus. 

We’re very excited about the renovations completed in South Leoser Complex.  If you haven’t come 

by to see it, we encourage you to stop by when you have an opportunity.  While there, you can also 

check out the new Campus Resource Office, located in the ‘mile of tile’ just across from the offices of 

The Northeastern. 

Message from the Director – Todd Hefner  
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One of the resources available to you 

via the Campus Resource Office is the 

new Counselor in Residence (CIR).  If you 

haven’t heard of it, the CIR is a graduate 

intern who is completing their Master’s 

Degree by providing counseling services to 

residents in the halls.  Like any counselor, 

they have strict confidentiality guidelines 

and are more than happy to help out with 

any problems or issues you may have.  If 

one of our staff can’t  help or you’d just 

rather talk with someone who doesn’t 

happen to be in the same hall, she’s always 

ready to help. 

This semester, you’ll see quite a bit of 

activity in the halls.  We’ll be participating 

in all of the Homecoming activities, introducing a new self-defense program for women called 

RAD, and having lots of other programs and events within the halls.  Look to your RA, Associate 

HM or Hall Manager for more information. 

 

I also hope you’ll get involved with the Residence Hall Association (RHA).  The group of student 

leaders is constantly providing activities within the halls, acting as a voice of the resident 

population to NSU administration, as well as other functions.  We meet every week on Thursdays 

– please join us to voice any concerns or just to see what we’re up to.   

 

Again, we’re glad you’re with us.  Don’t hesitate to let us know how we can make your 

experience on campus even better.  After all, we can’t help you if we don’t know your concerns. 

 

Important Info 
 

Room Changes  
Stopped on  

September 22nd 

All Room Change  

Request must be  

made  to your  

Hall Manager from  

this point on 
 

Fall Break 

October 16 & 17 

Sign up sheets available 

at your front desk 

 

Bug Spraying 

October 7-9th 

7th – High Rises 

8th – Wilson & Leoser 

9th – SS & Family Housing 

All starting at 9:00 AM 

 

Meal Plans 

Meal plan change request for next semester will start on December 1 

If you are wanting to change your meal plan for this semester you will only be able to 

increase in your plan.  For example going from an 8 meal/$175 flex plan and to a 12 

meal/$125 flex plan.  You can’t go down in meal plans.  When you go to increase your 

meal plan you must pay the difference up front.  In the example above the 8/175 cost 

$1,132 and the 12/125 cost $1,256, so you must pay the extra $124 difference up front if 

you want to switch from the 8 meal/$175 flex plan to the 12 meal/$125 plan. 
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